
From: diane Wilkins [mailto:rewilkins85@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, December 2, 2017 8:03 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Please no Northern Pass 
 
Dear Ms. Monroe, 
 
Please help keep NH beautiful. Please stop Northern Pass. 
I have very fond memories of traveling north full of back roads and woods. Please help it so I would be 
able to make more memories like that in the future. 
 
Thank you, 
Rachael Wilkins 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
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